
Clinton County Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, January 7, 2025 

 
Members Present:  
Brian Klosterman, MD-Chairman Present 
Paulette Evans, RN- Board Present 
Brittany Gilbreth, DMD Present  
Tracie Foster, NP- Secretary Present 
Stacy Albers, RN Present 
Jared Poettker Treasurer Present 
Kurt Schmitz, voting county board member Present  
Holly Clark, non-voting county board member Present 
 
Also Attending  
Chris Leidel – Clinton County Health Administrator  
 
Call to Order  
The Jan 7th, 2025, meeting of the Clinton County Board of Health was called to order at 6:00 P.M. by 
Brian Klostermann, MD.  
 
Hearing from the Public  
There was no one who wished to address the board.  
 
Approval of Minutes  
November  19th, 2024, meeting minutes were presented to the Board. 
Paulette made a motion to approve the minutes as presented, seconded by Staci Albers .  Motion 
approved.   
 
Approval of Executive Minutes 
Jared made a motion to approve the minutes seconded Jareod  
 
Administrative and Financial Report  
Chris Leidel reported revenue for December we had revenue of $42,397.12 and the expenditures 
95,965.71 
 
The Health Department is currently – looking into respiratory diseases and getting the testing material to 
the local schools and nursing homes and assistant living. Making sure they have all the properly 
equipped with any PPE needed during the outbreaks  
Bulk testing – Covid  with Influenzas A&B are free that can be given to the community   
 
Tracie Foster made a motion to approve the financial and administrative Paulette second and finical is 
received  
 
 
 
 
 
 



New Business  
A. New Midwest Addiction Medicine and Psychiatry is now present in the build 3 days a week and 

are seeing patients 
B. They are seeing Patients 9-5 Mon Tuesday Thursday 

 
C. Stephine Alitzer he spoke with the board she has a specialty in Mental Health for a position on 

the Health Board  
D. Possibly looking into a Dentist position in the future 

 
 
Old Business 
No old Business 
 
 
Executive Session  
There was no need for executive session.  
 
At 6:28 PM, a motion was made by Paulette, seconded by Jared Poettker to adjourn the meeting.  
Motion was approved unanimously.   
 
Next Meeting March 4th 2025  
 


